Dean Daugherty wins national AMA office

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information July 29, 1991

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Robert M. Daugherty, Jr., M.D., Ph.D., dean of the University of Nevada School of Medicine, was elected to the American Medical Association Council on Medical Education at the association's annual meeting. Dr. Wesley Hall was the last Nevadan to hold a national position with the AMA, and that was more than 20 years ago.

Dean Daugherty will serve for one year, then seek re-election.